
March 13th, 2020 

Emphasis 

 

In accordance to current epidemic situation of novel coronavirus disease 

(COVID-19), students are requested not to return to China and school before the 

school opening date or without permission! Those who do not follow the rule 

will be punished accordingly. 
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